The CVB met on November 18th.

e There was good news about the Tavern finding an architect who can help them with the
code updates that were triggered by the fire damage earlier this year. They plan to start
the work soon.

e There are three spots on the CVB that will open in January. They are in the Retail, Food
& Beverage, and At-Large categories. We are still looking for interested candidates.

o Lisa is working on group tour leader packets with three different "interest-related”

itineraries. (I don't know whether one of them is the arts, but that might be worth talking
to her about.)

-- Cynthia



